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 2020-19060  
City of Nanaimo 
 
Attention:  Manager of Bylaw Services 

 
Date 

July 7, 2020 

 

Re: Nuisance Property Abatement Bylaw 
Address:   

 
To Dave Laberge 

 
Please be advised that the Nanaimo RCMP Detachment has received an increasing number of police 
calls for service regarding a residential property located at 560 Milton Street in Nanaimo, BC.  The owner 
has recently inherited the property and he lives in Gibsons BC.  Nanaimo By-Law Officers conducted an 
inspection of the property on June 17, 2020. The occupants of the residence are aware and they were 
warned of the property was being monitored as a nuisance. Nanaimo By-Law Officers have made 
attempts to contact the owner and have so far been met with negative results. 
  
This property has been associated with 27 police calls for service since January 2020.  Of these calls for 
service, 23 of them, or 85 percent, could be considered to have an element or elements of a nuisance as 
defined by the City of Nanaimo bylaw.   
 
 
Constable Taylor of the Nanaimo RCMP Bike Unit has reviewed the police calls for service and has 
attached a break down with the dates, file numbers and details of the police calls for this property.   
 

 
 

Should you require further information or assistance, please contact Constable Adam Taylor of the 
Nanaimo RCMP Bike Unit at 250-755-3266.   

 
Yours truly,  

 
 
 

Lisa M. Fletcher, Inspector 
Operations Officer 
Nanaimo RCMP Detachment 

 


